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Statement from ABOR President Eileen I. Klein  

On Passage of University Bonding Bill  
 

“The FY 2018 state budget makes clear that higher education and Arizona’s public universities are clear 

imperatives for the future of this state. This university bonding bill represents the state’s biggest 

investment in our public universities in a generation. With the passage of the bill today, our public 

universities will become even more dynamic as centers of learning, discovery and economic 

development, to the benefit of our students and our state. 

“On behalf of the Arizona Board of Regents and Arizona’s public universities, I commend Gov. Doug 

Ducey and legislators for investing in what has always been the surest path to the American dream -  

education.” 
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